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July 20, 2010
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
The 45th Melbourne Hamfest and Florida State ARRL Convention will be held the weekend of October 9-10, 2010.  We appreciated your attendance last year, and we sincerely hope that we can count on you again this year.  

We are giving our returning vendors the first opportunity to reserve the spaces they have held in the past.  We have also enclosed the floor plan for your consideration as well as a vendor reservation form.  Commercial vendors are also asked to contribute a door price for the hamfest.  We will work with each vendor whenever possible to obtain a configuration that meets the vendor’s needs.  Please let us know via e-mail what booth or tables you want so that we might reserve them for you.  Please fill out the registration and send your check payable to PCARS.  If you want your tickets sent to you in advance please include a self addressed stamped envelope otherwise we will hold the tickets for your pick-up upon arrival Friday evening.
We are looking forward to hearing from you soon.  If you have any questions, please contact us via email at hamfest2010@pcars.org.  You can also call us directly at 321-327-2647 or on our cell phones Jim Long KI4RBW 321-626-1349 or Kathy Quinn KI4RQY 321-693-7242.

Sincerely,

Jim Long KI4RBW
Kathy Quinn KI4RQY

Melbourne Hamfest 2010
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